SUPERINTENDENT

April 23, 2024

Good afternoon,

A short Rockford Public Schools update today.

Our Odyssey of the Mind teams have done a wonderful job this year. Six teams representing Roguewood, Cannonsburg, East Rockford Middle
School, North Rockford Middle School, and Rockford High School have qualified for the World Finals to be held in May. The students have
worked hard. The parent support has been tremendous.

Good luck to those teams as they represent Rockford in the World Finals!

The Grand Valley Metropolitan Council is dedicated to improving transportation safety across our region. They have a survey that they would

like community members to complete to provide insight and information about improving traffic safety in our region. Here is a link to their “Get
Involved” page which has a link to the survey: Get Involved — GVMC Regional Safety Action Plan (gvmc-rsap.org)

Remember Newsies Jr. is coming May 9, 10, and 11. And Silent Sky is May 1, 2, and 3. Tickets are available here: Ludus - ROCKTIX
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